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m to the AG
of the Friends of
Charlbury Library

Monday 28 February, 7:30pm
Friends Meeting House, Market Street

County Councillor Neil Owen will outline the County Council’s

plans and this will be followed by a discussion of our strategy for

preserving the Library. New members welcome at the meeting.

If we lose our library,
will we ever get 1t back?

If you are unable to attend but wish to have your name on the Friends
mailing list, please send your name, address, and email address to
Rosalind Scott, Secretary Friends of Charlbury Library, St Benet’s,
Church Lane, Charlbury OX7 3PX. Email: rosalind.scott@hotmail.co.uk
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